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Thank you for your prayerful support for the staff and students of the College throughout 

this past year. Please continue to thank God for His goodness and pray for the needs of the College. 
 

Give praise FOR 

 A good intake, of 16 new students, in September 2010. 
 Good harmony amongst the students and staff. 
 The new Library and Study Annexe, opened in September. 
 Ongoing financial support. 

 

PRAY FOR 

 A good intake for September 2011, as people consider applying. 
 For third year students as they leave and seek God’s will for the future. 
 For second year students on placement, to be able to manage all the demands on their time. 
 For the financial needs of the College as we approach the end of the financial year  

(31 Jan 2011), pray for ongoing generous support. 
 The follow-up at Armagh, Grove, Stonepark and Youghal churches, after the evangelism teams 

in October. 
 Students, or their family members, struggling with health or other issues. 
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